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We were delighted to welcome our local MP  
Calum Miller to Bardwell School today. He was 
truly blown away by the sense of community, 

dedication of our staff, and the incredible 
learning taking place across the school.  

This term has been filled with exciting 
opportunities, from hands-on sensory 

experiences to meaningful life skills 
development. Our students continue to amaze 
us with their progress, and we look forward to 
sharing more of their achievements with you 

soon! 

Jo, Jade, Hayley & Karen 

Our last day of the spring term is 4th April 2025 and 

children will finish school after lunch at 1:30pm. We are 

liaising with transport, so families do not need to notify 

transport providers of the earlier finish time. 

We also have our End of Term Showcase on Thursday 

3rd April at 1.30pm. This will be held in The Lodge but 

please arrive in Reception to sign in. Any parents who 

would like to take their child / children home after the 

showcase, rather than come back to school at 3.00pm 

will be able to do so. 

If you have further questions about end of term 

arrangements, please contact the school 

office: office.7029@bardwell.oxon.sch.uk 
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Bardwell Branch-Out ASC 

Branch-Out has been doing some exciting activities across the last few weeks, which have included 

crafts, music, cooking and much more. We are looking forward to our Easter Holiday timetable and 

to see so many of our students taking part. We will be going to Cotswold Wildlife Park, Cotswold 

Farm Park, Tackley, Gulliver’s Land, Thomley Hall and an Easter Carnival.  

Elder Class 

Art & Crafts 
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